Golf Committee Report to HGMD Board of Directors

The golf committee meeting was held March 26, 2024 at 1:00 pm in the boardroom via recorded zoom. 

A quorum was present, and the meeting was called to order. 

Unfinished Business:  
-The faded Out-of-Bounds signs have been replaced.
-200 yard signs on par 4’s have been ordered or made.
-Snacks and drinks are available in the pro shop important especially on Sundays when the restaurant is closed.  Ongoing are discussions with the restaurant for enhanced meal/snack/drinks.
-Dave Marris will remind people of the dangers of walking around the golf course in his weekly security report. Signs will be posted for caution on holes #2 and #7 that walkers will need to yield to golfers for safety.
-All equipment has been removed from the area between #7 and #9.  

New Business:
-There were just under 2600 rounds of golf in 2023 and revenue was approximately $518,000 showing a profit for the year.
-Wednesday and Thursday afternoon leagues have been added this summer for a total of 13.  The new simulator is very popular and brought in $1,005 in January and is on track for $2,500 as of March.
-A sale of discounted in-stock merchandise in April will make room for new stock including carrying Nike brand shoes.

-The bunkers on #1 an #5 are being redone and improvement to the buffer area in front of the driving cage will be done soon.
-Seeding of bare ground, and aeration is being done in April. 

The ladies club currently has 111 members with 11 new members.  League practice play begins April 3 and official play is starting May 1.  The spring luncheon will be April 17 in the Rendezvous. 

The men’s club also has 111 members and a cap of 120.  They are changing their foursome lineup to promote more social interaction.  They are planning some different tournaments, shotgun starts, and fun activities and will participate in the men’s/ladies club mixer. 

Marketing for the golf course is taking shape with ideas to use a Golf Now website that allows players to get tee times online and promotes play on our course. Other ideas involve a booth at the golf expo and other events in Aurora that could increase public play.

There were no public comments. 

The meeting was adjourned at 2:15. 

The next meeting will be April 23, at 1:00 pm in the Boardroom


Thanks and Take Care, 
Beulah Gould
